



# IAB Report to the Community

## IETF 105



## Appointments

Russ Housley and Barry Leiba reappointed to the Community Coordination Group for the 2019-2021 term.

Richard Barnes will serve a second term on the ISOC board.

Jim Reid has been re-appointed to the ICANN RZERC.

The IAB is also currently seeking [community feedback for the IETF Delegate to the ICANN 2020 NomCom.](#)



## Documents

[RFC 8546](#) and [RFC 8558](#) were issued during this period. The IAB has also adopted four internet-drafts:

- [Fifty Years of RFCs](#)
- [The Harmful Consequences of the Robustness Principle](#)
- [Principles for Operation of Internet Assigned Numbers Authority \(IANA\) Registries](#)
- [Long-term Viability of Protocol Extension Mechanisms](#)



## Concluding Programs

Both the [StackEvo](#) and [PrivSec](#) programs have been operating for a number of years and have fulfilled their initial goals.

Each was the evolution of previous groups (the [IP evolution program](#) and the [Privacy](#) and [Security](#) programs, respectively). While work in related areas will no doubt continue, the IAB plans to conclude both groups in the near future and to carry out any future work in other programs or structures.



## Workshops

[Design Expectations vs. Deployment Realities](#) (DEDR) over June 4-5, 2019, hosted by Nokia. Among the issues for exploration are the architectural changes implied in functionality moving into applications and up the stack.

[Exploring Synergy between Content Aggregation and the Publisher Ecosystem](#) (ESCAPE) was hosted at Cisco last week to discuss Web Packaging and other options in the space of web content distribution, with a particular emphasis on the secondary effects of those mechanisms.



## and the Internet society

A number of members of the IAB participated in the Internet Society's workshop updating its description of the Internet Invariants.

The IAB has also been consulting with ISOC on its Consolidation activity, raised in the [Global Internet Report 2019](#).



## and the RFC Series Editor search

We regret how things have transpired and we wish to engage in an open discussion about how we can move forward.

There is a time-critical decision on whether to issue an RFP to recruit a new RSE to facilitate that discussion or to wait before issuing it until community discussion has concluded.

Olaf Kolkman will present a short review of the current model  
We then hope to use a portion of the IAB open mic time to solicit discussion of this point